


schemes will negatively impact on maintenance of the population of the species 
concerned at a favourable conservation status in their natural range.  This needs to 
be fully investigated and considered. 


Climate Change 

I adopt Dr Boswell’s well informed assertions here and support his concern about 
the adequacy of the baseline assessment, the assessment of the individual 
impacts of each scheme and their in-combination impact in relation to carbon 
emissions. 


The schemes including the NWL need to be considered as a whole and not in 
isolation.  A failure to include such an assessment as part of the Examination 
would inevitably result in the production of misleading and unreliable data.   The 
public need to be able to view the impacts of these  projects in the round and not 
in part. 


Air Quality and Emissions  

The above submissions apply equally here. As Dr Boswell highlights this is 
supported by the EIA regulations imposition of a general duty to consider 
cumulative impacts over all the environmental factors listed at Section 4 (4) (The 
Infrastructure Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017, 
https://www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2017/572/schedule/4/paragraph/4/made)


Your sincerely 


David Pett


Solicitor 




